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Hello, 

 

I oppose this bill. The system in Oregon has increased voter participation and 

ensures you can cast your vote regardless of your situation. We have very little fraud 

and it simply works. The conspiracies around fraud from this are not founded and will 

disadvantage people who work, are disabled or cannot get out for any number of 

reasons.  Vote  by mail is effective, safe, inclusive and low cost to implement.  

 

Sincerely, 

Natalie.  


